
The Marc Cribb Exceptional Leader Award was established in 2019 to honor Marc Cribb for his dedicated 

years of service to the SC Envirothon Program since its inception in 1997. Marc Cribb continues to serve a 

vital role in the program as an exceptional leader. This award will honor a student who has shown  

enthusiasm, been faithful, and worked tirelessly for their SC Envirothon Team, as Marc always has for his 
team. Coaches are allowed to nominate one student from their current team. The honoree will be  

announced at the 2025 SC Envirothon Awards Ceremony. Direct questions to Brooke Myres, SC 
Envirothon Coordinator, myresb@dnr.sc.gov. 

To nominate an exceptional leader, submit this form no later than  

Monday, March 31, 2025 to Brooke Myres SCDNR via email: 

myresb@dnr.sc.gov or mail: 5 Geology Road, Columbia SC, 29212

Coach’s Name: 

School/Organization Name: 

Student’s Name: 

Please briefly describe how this student stands out as an exceptional leader to their team: 


	Text1: 
	Text2: 
	Text3: 
	Text4: 


